
 

During this evening event, Las Vegas Blvd will be closed. 
Hotel access will not be possible from Las Vegas Blvd 
between 2:30pm-10:30pm, and vehicles will not be able to 
cross Las Vegas Blvd*. Please use the alternate directions 
provided below. 

Plan ahead. Expect delays. 
To access Caesars Palace from 2:30-10:30pm, approach from the west using I-15 

o Exit west on Spring Mountain Rd 
o Turn left on Polaris Way  
o Turn left on Twain Ave 
o Turn right on Frank Sinatra Dr 
o Turn left on Jay Sarno Way to access the rear entrance to Caesars Palace 

 
*Portions of the Las Vegas Blvd South will begin opening as early as 8:30pm to vehicular traffic. 

Roads reopen on a rolling basis, at the discretion of LVMPD and times are approximate. 
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Thank you for your cooperation.  
For more information and help with alternate directions, please visit: 

RunRocknRoll.com/community-impact 


